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The right to education means that there should be rights in, to and through education. The
last of these, through education, is largely a question of learning about your rights, about
the links to other human rights, about citizenship, peace, reconciliation, and respect for
others. This can only be fulfilled if all your other education rights are respected and
protected, and may in short be called human rights education. As humans, our number
one priority should be to try all the best that we can to live successfully on planet earth.
We are expected to pursue that ability which is to survive more than mere animals. as
intelligent creatures with copious amount of curiosity, our quest should be to conquer
every part of our universe and explore its grandness so that we can experience nature in
full and life in general. Instead of sticking to status quo and thereby living a life of
routine just like most of our parents did, our bearing should be to visit those places our
parent dreamt of, becoming those persons they wished to become and do those things
they only hoped for.
Education need not to be expensive but facing the fact and reality now a days education is
really expensive and it should be emphasize to every one. Education is not we inherent,
but it is what we pass on to our children and to the next generation. And in order to
escape from poverty education is the best solution, but on the other hand we can’t also
deny the fact that even though our government is giving a full force support by building
some infrastructure building or public schools intended for those less fortunate so that
they can acquire good quality education but still many of the youth has gone out of
school. Education serves as the means to bring about the desired change in society, to
develop a generation of virtuous individuals and thus contribute to the development of
good human beings. The fundamental purpose of education is to gain knowledge,
inculcate the forms of proper conduct and acquire technical competency. Education
serves as the means to develop oneself physically, mentally and socially. The importance
of education to youths manifests itself in terms of the need to cultivate the youths of
society into mature individuals. Education is important for the youths, as youth is their
growing stage. It is the time to develop the principles of life, make career decisions and
begin the pursuit of one's goals.
Education to the youths should consist of the training that is an extension to their fields of
interest. The education should help the youths define their career objectives, decide what
they want from life and enable them to achieve success in their fields of interest.
Education to youths must aim at helping an individual form a skill set and work upon it to
develop expertise in the areas of his/her interest. The education for youths should consist
of courses that can help the youths with their careers and aims of life.

And jumping to conclusions we can’t also blame the government for that certain reasons.
We have to be an eye session by looking forward to the fact that another primary reason
education is important, is that it’s become a basic requirement for so many employers.

